Our Last Lines



The publishing of the 1982 Jacksonian has been a challenge to both of us. Sometimes we wondered if we would make it. Many times we thought that we would go pure crazy! If worrying made an annual, we would have had the best annual in the state. Putting out this annual has been a lot of hard, hard work, but a great deal of fun, also. All of these memories will be carried with us through the years. We have tried to put together an annual that would please everyone, but in doing this we have discovered this was impossible. We did our very best, and we hope that when you are looking through this annual, you will find the remembrance of some happy moment in your life here at Andrew Jackson Academy.

We want to thank all of the other members of the staff for doing their parts. We also want to thank Mr. Dale Hutto, Mrs. Leslie Brown, and Mrs. Jackie Hiers for all their faithful support and advice. We would also like to thank Mr. Bo Shipes, who made most of these pictures possible.

May God Bless You!

Good-bye and thanks.

Deneene Mills Business Manager Gina Kirkland Editor